


Eastern Star Charity Foundation of New Jersey, Inc.



Sisters and Brothers,

	Your Eastern Star Charity Foundation needs your attention and assistance.  At the Wonderful Worlds of Stars Grand Session, the Membership will elect four (4) persons to the Charity Foundation’s Board of Directors to serve for a three (3) year term and one (1) person for an unexpired 1 year term.  Your Charity Foundation has been in existence since June 7, 1939 and has served our Order by providing college and nursing school scholarships, interest free college loans, life skills grants and financial assistance to members facing financial hardships. This assistance is awarded in strict confidence after a review of individual circumstances.
        The Charity Foundation needs members who are willing to participate with the work of the Foundation, we invite you to consider submitting your nomination for election to the Board.

The Board of Directors has extended the due date for nominations to April 1st. Those wishing to be elected to the Board can either be at the meeting during Grand Session or have a written acceptance of their nomination received by the Secretary of the Board of Directors.
          
 	Please mail the forms to:

	JoAnn Bingenheimer, PGM
	211 Virginia Avenue,
	Egg Harbor Township, NJ 08234-9461
	 
	
Please consider becoming a part of your Charity Foundation team. Working together we will continue to successfully carry out our mission.

In Star Love and Service,

				
Joseph Herx, GO
President                                            




